
GEOTHERMAL RESOURCES COUNCIL 

Steven Clausen 
Energy & Geoscience Inst. 
University of Utah 
423 Wakara Way, Ste. 300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84108 

Dear Steve: 

July 13, 2006 

Congratulations! The final paper(s) submitted to the Geothermal Resources Council with you as 
contact person have been accepted by the Technical Program Committee for presentation at the 
GRC 2006 Annual Meeting and printing in Vol. 30 of the GRC Transactions (unless specified 
otherwise). 

Mapping Fractures in the Medicine Lake Geothermal System is scheduled for presentation in the 
Exploration II Session at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, September 13. 

The next deadline for presenters is confirmation that you will attend the Annual Meeting. WE 
MUST HEAR FROM YOU BY JULY 21, OR YOUR PRESENTATION(s) WILL BE 
REMOVED FROM OUR FINAL PROGRAM. 

Advance information about registration and other details of the GRC 2006 Annual Meeting is 
available on our web site (www.geothermal.org). The complete registration brochure was mailed 
July 10. All technical presenters must register for the Annual Meeting, either before or at the 
event. Due to budget restrictions, the GRC cannot offer financial assistance for registration 
fees, travel, lodging or other presenter expenses. 

We look forward to seeing you at San Diego, CA. for the GRC 2006 Annual Meeting, on September 
_ _______ _)_0::_13. Ify()_u have ally questi()_ns,_plt~ase C()!llacl us <tt:_Q~othermal R_t\5()]l~Ces Council, P .Q._I3ox 

1350, Davis, CA 95617-1350. Telephone: (530) 758-2360. Fax: (530) 758-2839. E-mail: 
grc@geothermal.org. Web site: www.geothermal.org. 

Sincerely, 

Tee{ J. cL[..{tter 

Ted J. Clutter 
GRC Executive Director 


